
13th February, 1952. 

H. E Fern, Esq., O.B.E., J.P., 
Springhaven, Barnet.  

Dear Mr. Fern.  

Enclosed is a copy of a report I  

should like to put before the Governors 

at their next meeting,unless you  

disapprove. 

Yours sincerely, 

Headmaster. 

	

P.S. Since this was typed, I have had your 

	

letter dated the 18th about the boiler, 
and am much obliged to you for dealing 
with this. Thank you very much, too, 
for your congratulations. 
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